

UTILITY WORKERS UNION OF AMERICA

Local 1-2, Affiliated with AFL-CIO

5 West 37th Street, 7th Floor, New York, NY 10018 (212) 575-4400 Fax:(212) 575-3852

JAMES SHILLITTO
PRESIDENT

WILLIAM SMITH VICE PRESIDENT JOHN CAPRA SECRETARY-TREASURER

THOMAS MARTIN

SENIOR BUSINESS AGENTS FRANK MORALES

DARRYL K. TAYLOR

April 22, 2022

Hon. Kevin M. Byrne P.O. Box 447 Mahopac, N.Y. 10541

Dear Assemblyman Byrne:

On behalf of the Officers and Executive Board of Local 1-2, New York, Utility Workers Union of America, AFL-CIO, it is a privilege to endorse your candidacy to be the next Putnam County Executive.

As the son of our Local 1-2 Brother Dan Byrne, we know that you appreciate the stability a good, professional Union job provides to working families everywhere. Also, your current seat on the Assembly Labor Committee reflects your commitment to Unions and the value they provide to any workplace.

We also admire your commitment to health care which is another area of expertise in your career.

We look forward to your service as Putnam County Executive and the insight you will bring to the job after being in the New York State Legislature and working at the federal level and also in the private non-profit sector.

Because you have a life-long grounding in the power of solidarity to put food on the table for working men and women, we know that you will incorporate that understanding in the challenges ahead for Putnam County and all New Yorkers.

Sincerely,

William Smith Vice President

Local 1-2, NY, Utility Workers Union of America, AFL-CIO

5 W, 37TH Street

New York, N.Y. 10018

Well Stl

